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                      June 30, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbours, 

 

The Church Board is writing on behalf of the Holy Trinity Serbian Orthodox Church 

Community to invite you to our annual Church BBQ and Bull Roast which will take 

place this summer.  The Church is planning its annual event on September 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 

2023.  This is an outdoor event which will run from 11:00am to 10:00pm.  We have been 

in contact with the City of Kitchener and will make efforts mitigate the noise as much as 

possible. 

 

This event includes traditional Serbian music, dance and food.  We will be selling food 

such as spit roasted bull, pig and lamb as well as some desserts.  There will also be 

refreshments and games for all ages.   

 

We are thankful for your ongoing support of our Church and the events that we run.   

 

Please join us this September food and fun! 

 

Gratefully yours, 

  

Holy Trinity Serbian Orthodox Church 

 


